
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Bid Group 4A Approval  
 
DATE:  June 12, 2018 
 

On June 6, 2018, sealed bids were publicly opened, which included general trades for 
the 2018 summer work. The bids were reviewed by FAC and it was recommended the 
bids be accepted. The successful bidder is Bulley and Andrews.  The contactors and bid 
amounts are as follows: 

 
 
The administration agrees with the recommendation of Bulley & Andrews and FAC to 
accept the bids. 

 
 
260 W. Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3019    www.op97.org 

 
 
 
 


